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Dear 

BCE-FOI-2024-12

Thank you for your email request for information to the Boundary Commission for England
(BCE) on 11 October 2024, which has been considered under the terms of the Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA) 2000.

In your request for information you asked:

1) Do you use a social media management platform?
2) If so, what tools do you use?
3) What is your annual spend on a Social media management tool?
4) What dates does your contract with your current supplier end ( month & year) ?
5)Do you use a social listening / media monitoring platform?
6) If so, what tools do you use?
7) What is your annual spend on a social listening / media monitoring tool?
8) What dates does your contract with your current supplier end ( month & year)
9) Who is the senior person responsible for managing these contracts?

Our response: The Commission does not use any social media management or social
listening/media monitoring platforms.

Following the conclusion of the 2023 Review of Parliamentary constituency boundaries,
the Commission is largley dormant until the beginning of the 2031 review in 2029,
preparations for which will begin in 2028.

Under the provisions of the FOIA , if you are dissatisfied with the response provided you
may wish to ask for an internal review. If this situation arises you should write to:
The Acting Secretary
Boundary Commission for England
2 Marsham Street
London
SW1P 4DF

Email: information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk



If you are not content with our response following an internal review, you may apply directly
to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by
the BCE. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Office of the Information Commissioner
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF

Regards

Boundary Commission for England
2 Marsham Street | London | SW1P 4DF
t: 0303 445 1102
e: information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk
w: boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk

   

From: 
Sent: 11 October 2024 11:59
To: Information - Boundary Commission for England
<information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk>
Subject: Freedom of Information request - Social Media Management Tool
 
[You don't often get email from . Learn why
this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Dear Parliamentary Boundary Commission for England,

The information that we require is as follows:-
1) Do you use a social media management platform?
2) If so, what tools do you use?
3) What is your annual spend on a Social media management tool?
4) What dates does your contract with your current supplier end ( month & year) ?
5)Do you use a social listening / media monitoring platform?
6) If so, what tools do you use?
7) What is your annual spend on a social listening / media monitoring tool?
8) What dates does your contract with your current supplier end ( month & year)
9) Who is the senior person responsible for managing these contracts?



Yours faithfully,

-------------------------------------------------------------------

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:

Is information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk the wrong address for Freedom of
Information requests to Parliamentary Boundary Commission for England? If so, please contact
us using this form:
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/change_request/new?
body=boundary_commission_for_england

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our
privacy and copyright policies:
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/officers

For more detailed guidance on safely disclosing information, read the latest advice from the ICO:
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/ico-guidance-for-authorities
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/ico-anonymisation-code

Please note that in some cases publication of requests and responses will be delayed.

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from
your organisation's FOI page.

-------------------------------------------------------------------




